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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am very sorry that things worked out as they did last weekend 
concerning the Garrison investigation, and I was saddened to learn 
from you and Mr. Fensterwald that the New Orleans people had more 
or less "pulled the rug out from under you" just at the time that 
the D.C. judge was about to grant permission for Garrison to obtain 
a review of the JFK autopsy photos, x-ray films, etc. I do not know 
why he chose the course of action that he did, and I hope that the 
possibility of obtaining such a review has not been too seriously 
compromised. 

I wish that I could represent you in the suit that you are consid-
ering, but I doubt that it would be practical for me to do so. I 
am surprised to learn that you are unable to obtain local counsel. 
Certainly, there must be one person who believes strongly enough 
in this matter to offer his legal services to you. 

I shall try to get to Baltimore or Washington some time in the near 
future, but I do not have any specific plans at this time. In the 
meantime, I would be happy to look through any pertinent materials 
that you may have which could be feasibly sent through the mails. 

In any event, I shall look forward to keeping in touch with you, 
and I hope that we may be able to make some significant breakthrough 
in our attempts to obtain access to the autopsy materials. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyr. 	Wecht, M.D., LL.B. 5H.
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